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BY EMAIL ONLY 

 
October 11, 2007 
 
Mr. Glen MacDonald 
Senior Advisor – Regulatory 
Research and Administration 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
 
Dear Mr. MacDonald: 
 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc.   

Bruce to Milton -Leave to Construct – Update to Evidence 
Board File No. EB-2007-0050 

 
Hydro One Networks Inc. has indicated to Board staff in email correspondence that it 
expects to file updated evidence in the Bruce to Milton Transmission leave to construct 
application.  The Board emphasizes that evidence updates should be filed with the 
Board and sent to all parties as they become available.   
 
Please ensure that any required updates are filed on a timely basis and that all parties 
are kept informed. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
 

c. Gord Nettleton, Osler, Hoskin and Harcourt LLP 
 All intervenors of record 


